
          Reading Information 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
From next Monday 5th October, the children will be bringing home a reading 
discussion book to share with you.  We will also include a range of other 
activities relating to reading and writing.  If you would also like to look on our 
website there is the Powerpoint ‘Welcome to Driffield Northfield Infant School’ 
which we would under normal circumstances have shared with you at our 
Reading Meetings! 
 
In your child’s book bag will be:- 
 
A reading discussion book 
Please could you encourage your child to talk about what they see happening 
in the pictures.  Would you please write comments about how your child is 
doing in their reading record.  We will be changing the reading books once 
each week. 
 
A phonics sheet 
This has the first six sounds we are learning in our Phonics sessions.  Please 
would you help your child practise saying these sounds.  We will send new 
sounds home as we cover them in class. 
 
Tricky word list Phase 2 
Please can your child practise recognising and saying these words.  In our 
phonics lessons we are teaching the children to recognise them as they cannot 
be ‘sounded out’ using phonics. 
 
Information about how to form letters 
We use a cursive script in school.  The sheet shows how to form the letters. 
 
If you have any questions you can always catch us at the end of the school 
day or ring us on the school number 01377 257487. 
 

                  Many thanks, 
 

The Foundation Team. 
 


